
Coronavirus 
Preventions 
and Precautions

To ensure that our residents are cared for in a safe and healthy 
environment, we are taking precautions set before us by the Center 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to reduce the potential for the 
virus to enter our buildings. At this time, we have no cases on 
any of our campuses. Please help us in battling COVID-19 by following 
these guidelines:

• We will be canceling ALL community events until further notice.

• Out of abundance of caution, we are restricting all visitors to our 
facility to hospice and one immediate family member per day and will be 
screening individuals, including staff, who need to enter the buildings. 

• We understand that connecting with your loved ones is incredibly 
important and suggest telephone, e-mail, text, video chat or social media. 
If you believe a visit to the center is necessary, we request that you 
contact the building prior to your arrival.

• Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 
(304) 387-0101.

Thank you for all of your help and understanding.


